
This Weeks Breakfast Club Winner 

 

 

 

Headlice 

 

We have had reports of children 

with headlice right through the 

school.  Please check your child’s 

hair every night using a fine comb 

and conditioner and if headlice 

are found, please treat as 

appropriate. 

Regular checking is vital.  

If headlice are seen in your 

child’s hair, you will be asked to 

collect them from school.  

 

 

 

10th February 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

Red First School Newsletter 

Dance Club 

The Dance instructor has asked that the 

girls wear leggings and a t-shirt for dance 

club.  Belly tops and shorts are not 

appropriate and must not be worn. 
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